
"Harbin-Ireland, Angie" 
<angie.harbin-ireland@am
ec.com> 

11/15/2012 04:26 PM

To Demian Hardman <Demian.Hardman@dcd.cccounty.us>

cc Jim Parsons <jparsons@padesignresources.com>, 
"corriecompanies@pacbell.net" 
<corriecompanies@pacbell.net>

bcc

Subject RE: Creekside Memorial Park Cemetery Project Bio 
Assessment

Hi Demian,
 
Attached are the four requested memos/letters to address biological resources at the Creekside 
Memorial Park Cemetery Project site. Please let me know if you have questions or need additional 
information. I am happy to talk to your biologist as needed.
 
Regards, Angie
 
Angie Harbin-Ireland
Biology Group Manager
AMEC
Environment & Infrastructure
9210 Sky Park Court, Suite 200, San Diego, CA 92123, USA
Tel +1 (858) 300 4300, Fax +1 (858) 300 4301
Direct +1 (858) 300 4338, Mobile +1 (858) 243 1505
angie.harbin-ireland@amec.com
amec.com 
 
 
From: Demian Hardman [mailto:Demian.Hardman@dcd.cccounty.us] 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 9:19 AM
To: Harbin-Ireland, Angie
Cc: jparsons@padesignresources.com; nadin@sonic.net
Subject: Creekside Memorial Park Cemetery Project Bio Assessment Format 
 

Angie: 

This e-mail is a follow-up to my previous e-mail (attached) and conversation with you early last week 
via phone regarding the format of your findings specific to the Biological Assessment (BA) you 
recently completed for the Creekside Memorial Park Cemetery Project.   

To address the comments received from the DEIR, please provide your data in the following format: 
Prepare a Stand Alone Memo specific to your findings related to the VELB, including a map of 
elderberry shrub locations overlain on a map showing project modifications such as Figure 3 
from the draft BA; 
Prepare a second Stand Alone Memo on your opinion regarding Aquatic Invertebrates (to 
address DEIR comments received) including a larger scale Map of the location of these 
species, (which we should already have, but in a more readable format adequate for 
addressing direct and indirect impacts); 
Provide a Letter that describes your historical knowledge of past technical assistance during 
preparation of the Biological Assessment, including coordination and consultation with the 
USFWS and CDFG that have provided DEIR  comments to address their concerns;       
Prepare a Letter summarizing your assessment of past Biological reports validity, and clearly 
identify what could and/or could not be considered valid based on the time of year your recent 
site visit was completed.  Also, describe your past experience related to successful 
translocation and establishment of Congdon's tarplant, and provide a reference document that 
can be made available for the public to review that demonstrates success such as the Annual 
Monitoring Report for the Congdon's tarplant mitigation.

Contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you very much. 



Demian Hardman, Planner
Department of Conservation & Development 
Contra Costa County
30 Muir Road
Martinez, CA 94553-1229
Phone:  (925) 674-7826
Fax:       (925)  674-7258 
E-mail:  demian.hardman@dcd.cccounty.us
www.cccounty.us 
----- Forwarded by Demian Hardman/DCD/CCC on 09/27/2012 09:14 AM ----- 

Demian Hardman/DCD/CCC 

09/21/2012 09:47 AM 

To"Harbin-Ireland, Angie" <angie.harbin-ireland@amec.com> 
ccjparsons@padesignresources.com, nadin@sonic.net 

SubjectRE: Creekside Memorial Park Cemetery Project Bio AssessmentLink
 

Angie: 

I wanted to formally advise you that the County has determined that we will not be needing a 
Conceptual Mitigation Plan for the project.  However, it is anticipated that the County and its 
consultants will need to coordinate with you due to your historical knowledge and background of the 
project to assist us in addressing the comments received on the EIR related to Biological Resources.  
This will ensure that we have adequately addressed comments for other Agencies that have concerns 
on the project specific to Biology.   

Also, before you finish completing your report (findings) to the County, I would like to send you 
information on the format needed for your report.  I am currently working with my Consultants to figure 
out a format that works best that clearly demonstrates your findings in the EIR, and will send you more 
information on this early next week.       

Contact me if you have any questions.   

Sincerely,   

Demian Hardman, Planner
Department of Conservation & Development 
Contra Costa County
30 Muir Road
Martinez, CA 94553-1229
Phone:  (925) 674-7826
Fax:       (925)  674-7258 
E-mail:  demian.hardman@dcd.cccounty.us
www.cccounty.us 

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents.
If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and destroy the message.


